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 attention dr william s stokes - dhs national
 toxicology program - alternative toxic methods in
 vitro ocular method
 
 i very much oppose using real animal eyes for this
 test and believe that if any eyes are tested, human
 eyes would be the far better and more accurate eyes
 to
 be used.  since animals have no voices to complain,
 testing on them is only visual and certainly
 inaccurate as a result. this abuse toward animals
 needs to be stopped. this is a method from l500 a.d
 and we  have more modern methods of testing toxicity
 these days. use them and stop abusing and harming
 animals the way you do.
 b. sachau
 


